
8-7-19 

 

President Kim Meckle called this regular meeting of the Anamoose City Park Board to order on this seventh 

day of August, 2019 at 8:05 pm.  Council members Karissa Gahner, Theresa Hoke, and Kristin Volson were 

present.  Guest Cheryl Linardon, city auditor. 

 

Minutes of the 7-2-19 meeting were read and approved. 

 

Old Business: Plans and details for the upcoming movie night in the park were discussed and finalized. 

 

New Business: 

Cheryl Linardon, the city auditor of Anamoose, presented the park board’s preliminary budget.  She also shared 

that the city had found someone to take her auditor position.  The park board thanked her for her years of 

outstanding service.  Gahner motioned to approve the preliminary budget, Hoke 2nd.  AIF 

 

Benches for the city park were unable to be purchased due to lack of funds, at this time.  After much discussion 

it was realized that paving assessments have caused hardships to the park board budget. 

 

Mike Schmaltz offered free trees from Schmaltz’s Greenhouse for the park.  Volson motioned to approve the 

offer, Hoke 2nd.  AIF 

 

It has been brought to the park board’s attention that there have been multiple infractions at the park.  In order 

to combat further misconduct, the board has decided to post park rules.  Hoke motioned to approve that 

Midwest Graphics make and display the sign in the park, Gahner 2nd.  AIF 

 

The next meeting of the Anamoose City Park Board will be held on Wednesday, September 11th, 2019 at 7:00 

pm. 

 

There being no further business, meeting adjourned at 8:25 pm. 


